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Our August CSR Meeting was held on August 12th, 2025.

We are still looking for a newsletter publisher.  Being comfortable with a computer is a 

must.

Public Information (P.I.) will have a table at the County of Tulare Employee Health Fair 

on October 1.  The event will go from 8 AM to 4 PM.  If anyone wants to join us at the 

table, contact George J.

There is another P.I. opportunity with Visalia Rescue Mission, twice a month on the 1st 

and 3rd Mondays, from noon to 3 PM.  Contact George J. if you are interested in 

volunteering.

The New Year’s Eve 2025 Planning Committee had another meeting August 20th at 7 PM, 

still via Zoom only.  The link is on the aa-tulareco.org web site, or you can join with 

meeting ID 886 9666 9352 and passcode 425429.  https://aa-tulareco.org/events/2nd-new-

years-eve-event-planning-committee-meeting-via-zoom/ 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88696669352?pwd=dU8xRGdici80K3dIdTYvaDZEWWx0Zz09

Yesterday was an in-person meeting of the New Year’s Eve 2025 Planning Committee in 

downtown Visalia, planning the meal.  The next planning meeting will be Wednesday, 

September 7th at 7:00 PM via Zoom only.

Nominations for Central Office Board of Directors are due in November.  Two board 

members have hit their term limit and will be out.

Thank you for letting me of service.

David G.
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